
 

 

 
       

 
18 September 2014 
 
 
BY ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 

 
Re: FCC File No. ITC-214-20110901-00289 
    

Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 Please be advised that China Mobile International (USA) Inc. has retained new counsel in 
the above-reference application proceeding.   Please address any future correspondence and 
inquires to the following:  
 

Kent Bressie 
Patricia Paoletta 
HARRIS, WILTSHIRE & GRANNIS LLP 
1919 M Street, N.W., Suite 800 
Washington, D.C.  20036-3537 
+1 202 730 1337 tel 
+1 202 730 1301 fax 
kbressie@hwglaw.com 
tpaoletta@hwglaw.com 
 

Please note our new street address and e-mail addresses.  Should you have any questions, please 
do not hesitate to contact us.   
      

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Kent D. Bressie 
Counsel for China Mobile International (USA) Inc. 
 


